

## **Annual Enrichment Donation**

As a student at Peace Valley your child will have the opportunity to experience the educational benefits of regular field trips, hikes and community-service outings, which are a valued part our curriculum, but not state funded. Your voluntary donation will help us make these excursions possible to pay for transportation costs, supplies and entrance fees. Most schools ask for donations from parents per field trip. We have decided to eliminate multiple field trip donation requests by simplifying our request to once per year. The funds raised will be used among all the classes and all the grades for all students.

Below is our suggested annual enrichment donation.

\$65 for each child in grades K-3 \$90 for each child in grades 4-6

Please note there is no obligation to donate. Your donation is tax deductible and possibly eligible for an Idaho tax credit.

Make checks payable to:

Peace Valley Charter, "enrichment donation" in the memo.

Mail with your enrollment packet or any time before August 1st to our P.O Box

Parent Name:	
# of K-3 students x \$65 = \$	
# of 4-6 students X \$90 = \$	
Total Amount \$	
Or Other donation amount \$	-
We are willing to donate extra \$	_ towards the enrichment fund.
If possible, please donate by August 1, so we can plan accordingly.	